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In accordance with CDC and State of Illinois guidelines, the Village of Tinley 
Park has lifted the mask mandate it imposed last year to help contain the 
spread of COVID-19. Tinley Park residents who have been fully vaccinated are 
no longer required to wear a face covering in most situations. Masks are still 
required under certain conditions. 
  
Individuals are considered fully vaccinated 14 days after receiving either the 
two-dose series from Pfizer or Moderna, or the single-shot of the Johnson 
and Johnson vaccine. The Village will rely on the State of Illinois' Executive 
Order 2021-10 - Bridge Phase for guidance concerning general mask use by 
the public. 
  
All federal, state and regional public health metrics and associated guidance 
will continue to be monitored moving forward. The Village will review the 
resulting COVID-19 response protocols from these authorities and 
implement future public health recommendations as appropriate. 


